Town Clerk (Town of Neversink)

From: Gayle Irving <gayleddisney@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 6:34 PM

To: townclerk@townofneversink.org

Subject: ZONING VARIANCE FOR kERILANDS RESORTS DEVE;OPMENTS

Lisa Garigliano

| have lived in the Town of Neversink my whole life, raised a family here and will probably die here so
this area and town is my world therefore | would like to express to you my very strong opposition to
any

zoning variances being allowed for the Kerilands Resort Development.

The impact to the environment not to mention the wildlife and natural beauty would be devastating.
Our zoning policy has served us well for 30 years or so. | see no reason to change it for strangers
that

in NO WAY have our best interests at heart and will only start an avalanche of others to seek out our
beautiful area to compromise.

I'm sure you will take everything into consideration and help our town stay intact.

Sincerely,

Gayle Irving

279 Denman Mtn Rd
Grahamsville, NY 12740

Town Clerk (Town of Neversink)

From: Robert Irving <rli1952@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 6:36 PM
To: townclerk@townofneversink.org
Subject: KERILAND RESORT DEVELOPMENT

Lisa Garigliano,

At this time | would like to let those who will have a say on the subject of approving a variance for the Keril_ands Resort
Development that | OPPOSE any change to our present zoning to allow this project to be able to proceed in any way,
shape

or form.

Thank You
Robert irving

279 Denman MtnnRd
Grahamsville, NY 12740



